
FULL COUNCIL  

WEDNESDAY 12TH JANUARY 2022 

PROPOSED ALTERATION TO ZEBRA CROSSING AT MERTYR ROAD  

1.  PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

1.1 To consider proposed changes and alterations to the zebra crossing at 
Merthyr Road.  

2. BACKGROUND  

2.1  The current zebra crossing is in need of alteration to make it safer for 
pedestrian users. 

3. PROPOSAL 

3.1 Consultation process has been extended due to the number of comments 
from residents regarding the proposed changes. MCC Traffic and Road 
Safety Technician Gareth Freeman has asked ATC for their comments and 
feedback on the proposals, which can be seen in Appendix 1 and 2. 

4.  RECOMMENDATION 

4.1 To read the proposal and comment on the alterations being suggested. 


